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1 FRANCISCAN SISTERS OF THE SACRED HEAR'TS
3 Tibar, Liquica, Timor Leste
N
Tibar, August 18, 2018
MS. BARBARA LIETZ
CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD
SCOPE ASIA AG
SWITZERLAND

THRU: MS. DAHLIA BERNARDO
COUNTRY DIRECTOR TIMOR LESTE/INDONESIA
TIMOR LESTE

Dear Madam:
May the Lord give you peace.

In behalf of our community here in Tibar, we would like to express our heartfelt
gratitude for the donation of the water system installed in our convent yesterday afternoon.

It will be a great help for us to become financially independent and to provide clean
water not only in our community but also for the school and the families in our vicinity.

Thank you very much for your great support to our mission here in Timor-Leste. We
hope to open another community in Baguia, in the Diocese of Bau Cau. The Bishop has
given us his blessings to open a new community there.

May the Lord grant success to all your endeavors to uplift the lives of the people here

in Timor-Leste and the whole of Asia.

/S .
o
_EVELYN M. JOTEA SFSC

Local Treasurer




